
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 

I hope you had a lovely half term break. This week 
we have really enjoyed our ‘spooky’ themed 
activities for Halloween. Thank you for the 
pumpkin donations – the children have been busy 
preparing them to make pumpkin soup next week. 
We’ve also learnt Diwali is a festival of lights 
celebrated at this time of the year. Next week we 
will learn a bit more about bonfire night too. 

Our next learning theme is ‘Space’. Next week we will start by reading ‘Meet 
the Planets’ to learn about the planets in our solar system. 
 

In Phonics we are moving onto our next set of sounds in 
Phase 2. I have attached these to this letter. Please 
practise them with your child as this will help them in 
our lessons. The children are beginning to learn some 
diagraphs - ‘two letters, one sound’. We read and write 
some CVC words each day and have been practising our 
names daily.  

Our reading practise groups will continue with children bringing their new 
book home today. Please remember to fill in the reading record each week. 

 

In Maths we are subitising and forming 
numbers. We are looking at one more and one 
less as well as ordering and sorting 
representations of different numbers.  

 

 

In RE, we have started learning about Baptism and 
looking at how families are welcomed into the 
church. The children have also begun to join the 
whole school for some assemblies and liturgies each 
day.  
 

Many Thanks,  
Miss Hargrove 



 



 

 


